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January 30, 2024                                                     Special Meeting 

      

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone, Mark 

Smeby, and Enos Loberg, present.  Also, present were:  Renee Von Bokern, Human Resources 

Consultant – Von Bokern Associates Inc.; Dan Fank, Worth County Sheriff; Jesse Luther, Chief Deputy 

Sheriff; Theresa Van Sabben, Payroll Clerk and Jacki Backhaus, Worth County Auditor.   

 
Meeting called to order by Stone at 9:30 A.M.   

       

Motion Smeby/Second Loberg to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.   

 

Chairperson Stone recessed the regular session.   

 

Motion Loberg/Second Smeby to go into closed session pursuant to Iowa Code Section 20.17 for 

Sheriff’s Union bargaining strategy discussion.  Roll call vote:  Loberg – Aye, Smeby – Aye, Stone - 

Aye.  Motion carried.   

 

Motion Smeby/Second Loberg to come out of Closed Session at 10:56 A.M.  Motion carried.   

 

Stone reconvened the regular session.   

 

 Stone adjourned the meeting at 10:56 A.M.   

 

   

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


